

Dear Parents and Friends of the Group,

The Group Executive is now running a 100 Club as part of its fundraising function, you are invited to join this club for just £12 per number per year - you may have more than one number if you wish. Each number is then entered into a monthly draw, which will be drawn at the Group Executive meetings, each month the three prizes are currently £15, £10 and £5. These prizes are pro rata'd and will grow as the club grows, approx 64% of the pot is allocated as prizes, the more members we have the bigger the prizes! If you would like to join the 100 Club please complete and return the slip below.

Thanks for your support.
I would like to join the 100 Club and enclose £12 per number:-
Name
Address
Tel

Please respond via e-mail on our "Get in Touch" page or via a Section Leader, Thanks.